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FROM:
Austin Allison


P.O. Box 1096


Eureka, CA 95502


(209) 450-5776


austinallison1990@gmail.com

TO:
Humboldt County Democratic Central Committee

129 Fifth Street

Eureka, CA 95501

DATE:
September 12, 2016

SUBJECT:
2016 Eureka City Council Race Endorsement Request

Dear Central Committee Members,

I am running for Eureka City Council (4th Ward), and I would greatly appreciate your endorsement.

I am a registered Democrat residing at 1602 Hodgson Street in Eureka. I work as a Cardiac Monitor Technician at St. Joseph Hospital.

I am dedicated to working hard for job creation, living wages, and a sustainable local economy. 
· I am committed to continuing the good work that Linda Atkins, Kim Bergel, and Natalie Arroyo in particular have done these past two years to create opportunities for more local entrepreneurs to develop businesses and hire employees by revitalizing downtown and Old Town, and I want to see more vacant waterfront properties transformed into thriving businesses. 
· I am excited to explore options to bring more reliable communications to our area through fiber optics, both to support existing business and attract new ones to the area.
· I am a team player willing and ready to work collaboratively with my constituents, fellow city council members, community leaders, and city staff to creatively solve problems.

· I am a NUHW union member and I support unions. I understand that the way to achieve a vibrant economy is through paying living wages and providing benefits for workers.

This is my first time running for office. I work in a caregiving capacity for my patients at the hospital, and have worked with my own union to improve conditions for our membership, and I made the decision to run because I felt it was my time to step up and continue this work with the community at the next level.

My current campaign team includes the following individuals:

· Kellie Shaner – Cardiac Monitor Technician at St. Joseph Hospital, and NUHW Union Steward
· Tamara McFarland – local business owner, volunteer leader for Humboldt County campaign for Bernie Sanders 2016, and founding member of the North Coast People’s Alliance

· Linda Atkins – current city council member

· Kathy Srabian – former campaign volunteer for Linda Atkins’ campaign
I am still in the process of meeting with many individuals and organizations to learn about their hopes and concerns for Eureka, and to obtain more endorsements. I am optimistic about being able to secure several more union endorsements. At this time, the following individuals and organizations have endorsed my campaign:

· North Coast People’s Alliance

· Operating Engineers Local #3 District 40

· Linda Atkins

· Mike Wilson

· Larry Glass
I have received campaign coverage thus far in the North Coast Journal and on Channel 3 News. I’m going to speak on KMUD on September 12th, along with my opponent. My official campaign launch is tentatively scheduled for September 15th, which will be another press opportunity. Future campaign events and activities will be pitched to local news outlets for coverage.

My campaign will not be an expensive one. We are actively pursuing donations from individuals and organizations wherever we can; however, my relative newness on the scene and lack of name recognition are a hurdle. Fortunately, the North Coast People’s Alliance volunteers, as well as some of my friends, have agreed to help the campaign through weekly canvassing and phone banking events. This will be a grassroots effort and my success will depend on knocking on many doors. I am committed to making this a priority, and welcome as much help as I can find with this endeavor.

Linda Atkins is helping us navigate the technological aspect of canvassing by generating walk and call lists through NationBuilder. We have several volunteers willing to do data entry to make sure that the information we collect is recorded properly.

Please let me know if there is any further information you need. I look forward to meeting with you in person and further discussing the possibility of your endorsement.

Respectfully,

Austin Allison
